
    
 

Preparing for our futures:  
what do YOU think? 

 

An evening debate and workshop  
for local people 

 

21 September 2010 at 6.30 for 7pm 

 
Venue:   Centre for Mathematical Sciences, Wilberforce Road, Cambridge CB3 0WA 

 
 

It is predicted that in 15 years time 1 person 

in 5 will be over 65. 

How should new dwellings and communities 

be designed to prepare for that?  

How will they be paid for? 

 
 

Free event, but please book in advance – see below 
 

PROGRAMME     Chair:   Morcom Lunt (Chair, Federation of Cambridge RAs)  
 

18.30 Soft drinks and registration 

19.00 Vicky Head  (Cambridgeshire County Council): Demographics 

 Mette McLarney  (Countryside Properties): Lifetime Homes 

 Professor Carol Brayne  (Institute of Public Health): Current and future profiles 

20.00 Breakout groups 

21.00 Report back:  Breakout Group Reporters 

21.25 Summary:    Peter Landshoff  (CambridgePPF) 

21.30 Ends 

 

If you wish to attend this event, please email gladys.jones@virgin.net with your name, organisation, postal 
and email address, phone number, whether you need a parking space and any special requirements.    
If no email, conact CambridgePPF on 01223  243830 (Nigel Bell or Carolin Göhler). 
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